
Willis	C.	Campbell	Club	Directory		
Update	Form		

	
	

Dear	Alumni,	
	
We	will	be	compiling	an	updated	Campbell	Club	Directory	for	distribution	during	our	24th	
Triennial	meeting	October	4-6,	2018.		
	
Please	review	the	information	we	have	on	file	for	you	below.	If	you	have	changes,	please	mail	
this	form	back	to	us,	or	contact	Jennifer	at	901.759.5479	/	jstrain@campbell-foundation.org	by	
July	31st.		
	
Name:		______________________________________________________________	

Spouse	Name:	________________________________________________________	
	
Home	Address:	

____________________________________________________________________	

____________________________________________________________________	
	
Work	Address:		

____________________________________________________________________	

____________________________________________________________________	

____________________________________________________________________	
	

Preferred	home	phone	number:	_________________________________________	

Preferred	cell	phone	number:	___________________________________________	

Preferred	email	address:	_______________________________________________	

	
	
Please	provide	a	current	email	address	so	we	can	keep	you	updated	with	our	e-publication,		
The	Campbell	News.		
	
Please	visit	our	website	at	http://www.campbell-foundation.org/	to	register	for	Triennial.	
	
Thanks	very	much	and	we	hope	to	see	you	in	October!	
	
Campbell	Foundation	Staff	

http://www.campbell-foundation.org/

